
 

PUBLIC MEETING RECORD 
 
Date / Time:  Tuesday, March 14th, 2023 / 5:30pm to 7:30pm 
 
Project / Client:  Beckwith-Meadow SDIP / City of Charlotte Storm Water Services 
 
Recorded By:  Davin Morrison 
 
Subject: Public Meeting to present proposed project improvements to residents within the 

project area. 
 
Attendees:  Bob Jarzemsky – Charlotte Storm Water Services 
   Kate Goodman – Charlotte Storm Water Services 
   David Meyer – Charlotte Storm Water Services 
   Elizabeth Sanborn – Charlotte Storm Water Services 
   Michael Wilfong – Carolina Right-of-Way Services 
   Jen McAlister – Carolina Right-of-Way Services 
   Shirshant Sharma – STV Engineers, Inc. 
   Davin Morrison – STV Engineers, Inc. 
 
Meeting Commencement 
 

• The public meeting was held as a drop-in format from 5:30 to 7:30 PM on Tuesday, March 14th, 2023,  
at Garinger High School. See attached mailer. 

• Residents living within the Beckwith-Meadow project area were invited to attend the meeting. 
• Two stations were setup with proposed storm water improvement exhibits and plan sets.  

Representatives from Charlotte Storm Water Services, Carolina Right-of-Way Services, and STV 
Engineers, Inc. attended each station and greeted residents as they came into the auditorium.  Below is 
a summary from the residents. 

 
3544 Eastwood Drive - John Schaal and Stephanie Mottola 

• Residents live at this address and asked questions about the work to be done on their property. 
• The project team explained about the access that is needed on their property for realigning a Duke 

overhead electric distribution line.  Duke will be doing the work ahead of the main project.  Fencing that 
needs to be removed will be reset.  Any damage done to driveways, planter, fencing, etc. will be 
replaced by Duke. 

 
1436 Winston Drive – Noah Meador (SWS Employee) 

• Residents live at this address and were interested in the improvements along Winston Drive. 
• The project team showed the residents the plans for the work to be done along Winston Drive. 

 



 

1500 Winston Drive – Eddie Winn and Sam McPadden 
• Residents live at this address and inquired about the improvements in front of their property.  They 

expressed concern over the small drainage pipe that drains their back yard towards the front of the 
house and wanted to know if the project would impact the pipe.  They also asked if the pipe can be 
connected to the proposed drainage system in the street. 

• The project team showed the residents the plans for the work to be done in front of their property and 
that the small drainage pipe will not be impacted.  The team explained that the pipe cannot be 
connected to the proposed drainage system in the street. 

 
Meeting Adjourned 
 


